
Booster Club Meeting 
August 25, 2010 

 
Present: Troy Doeden, Chris Doeden, Al Hoines, Stuart Carlson, Kent Anderson, Michelle 
Weatherton, Dennis McKelvey, Kelly McKelvey, Kari Schroedermeir, Mary Ellen Saugstad, 
Mike Wiebers 
 
Motion made by Dennis to begin the meeting 2nd by Troy. 
 
Dennis motioned to appoint Mike Wiebers to the interim Secretary postion, 2nd by Kent.  Vote 
held, all in favor.  Mike was sworn in as Secretary to fill out the current term.   
 
Minutes were reviewed and motion by Dennis to approve the minutes, 2nd by Al. 
 
Treasurer’s report was reviewed and motion by Kent to approve the report, 2nd by Al. 
 
Old Business: 
 1 of the new chairs has damage.  Michelle will check on repairs. 
 The banners have been installed in the parking lot of the high school.  There are 2 poles yet 

without banners so a discussion was held about getting 2 additional banners.  Al made a 
motion to purchase the 2 banners, 2nd by Troy.  Kari will order 2 more banners. 

 To thank the various individuals that helped with the banner project it was decided that the 
Booster Club would give Craig Akland a season pass for building the holders, Jack Finger 
a jacket for Sioux Corporation painting the holders, and some hats for the individuals at 
the city for installing the holders and banners. 

 
New Business: 
 A discussion was held about additional ideas for apparel the booster club would sell.  No 

action taken at this time. 
 Michelle and Stuart are working with coaches to determine designs for various team shirts 

that will be available for purchase. 
 Discussion was held about ways to get more people involved with the Booster Club, helping 

with various committees, and increase attendance at the annual meeting.   
 A request has been received from Brent Palmer for funds for Girls basketball warm ups.  A 

discussion was held regarding the intent of the warm ups and if they would be for the team 
to be used again in coming years or if each player would keep theirs.  Al will discuss the 
request with Brent to find out more information, no action taken at this time. 

 Discussion was held regarding finalizing dates for general meetings and the annual meeting.   
 The Booster Club will host a Fall Sports Social at The Bridges September 10 after the 

football game.  Hors devours will be served.  Mary Ellen will get this listed on Channel 8 
plus put an announcement in the paper.  Chris Doeden will do an email blitz.  We will also 
see if Mr. Field will do a phone blitz for the event inviting all to attend.  Al motioned to 
spend $200 on the social, 2nd by Mary Ellen.    

 The Booster Club will be doing a Whopper feed at the homecoming football game 
September 24. 

 The next meeting will be September 8 at 7:00 PM. 
 
Troy motioned to adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Al, meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Mike Wiebers. 


